JAY PEAK

HONORINGA





BONAVENTURE CHAIR 50: DEDICATED TO MICHAEL PFAFF

The opening of the Bonnie typically signifies the onset of winter's core at Jay Peak. Without fail, every year, Michael Pfaff was there to greet us with a warm smile, a friendly fist bump, and his iconic pirate flag.

Michael added an extra layer of significance to each lap around the Bonnie, making the experience even more enjoyable for all of us. In memory of Michael Pfaff and the countless years he spent making everyone feel welcomed, we are dedicating Chair 50 to him.

Please join us in honoring the enduring legacy of this truly special member of our community. Come on out, shed your hat and gloves, let your hair down, and celebrate the impact Michael Pfaff had on all our lives.

DATE | SATURDAY, DECEMBER 16TH

TIME | 8:15A

LOCATION | THE BASE OF THE BONAVENTURE QUAD